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July 22, 2021 

 

 

To: Commissioners Court 

From: Michelle Charnoski, Purchasing Agent 

Re: Extension of Contract No. 2017-288, Uniforms, Law Enforcement & Related Items 

 

Request Commissioners Court consideration and any action regarding extension of contract 2017-288 

Uniforms, Law Enforcement & Related Items with Galls, LLC through a cooperative agreement with the 

City of Frisco, Bid 1804-060 Law Enforcement Uniforms, for the period of August 6, 2021 through 

November 4, 2021, at the same pricing, terms and conditions set forth in the contract award. This 

extension is by the request of the City of Frisco in lieu of the standard one-year extension. The purpose 

of this contract is to allow Collin County to continue to purchase uniforms or related items utilizing the 

City of Frisco Contract No. 1804-060 with specified items and pricing: This contract will be utilized by 

departments such as the Sheriff’s Office, Fire Marshal, Juvenile Detention, and Constables. The original 

term of the City of Frisco Contract No. 1804-060 was August 7, 2018 through August 6, 2019 with four 

(4) optional renewals. 

 

Please contact ext. 4142 with any questions. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


